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Wishes to be heard? No

Is willing to present a joint case? No

Could gain an advantage in trade competition in making this submission? No
Directly affected by an effect of the subject matter of the submission? Yes

Address for service:

Blanchard Brendon / 15

64 St lves Drive Camborne Porirua 5026
Phone: 0272334434

Mobile: 0272334434

Email: brendonblanchard48@gmail.com

Submission points

Point 24.1

Support / Support in part / Oppose
Support in part

Section: SCHEDY - Significant Natural Areas
Sub-section: General

Provision

General

Submission

At my property the proposed SNA has been based off an aerial vegetation line not the covenant line in place. This needs to be
looked at and taken back to the covenant line. The trees have been removed to the covenant line in 2018.

Relief sought

Change the SNA based of the covenant line already in place.



